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DATE: Dec. 15, 2014 

TO: All Appointing Authorities 

FROM: Lucinda Meltabarger, HCM Administrator 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing on Proposed 2015 Permanent Amendments to Merit Rules 

A public hearing for comments in regard to proposed 2015 permanent amendments to the Merit 
Rules has been scheduled as follows: 

10:30 a.m. - Thursday, Jan. 22, 2015 
HCM Large Training Room  
Jim Thorpe Building (Basement)  
2101 N. Lincoln Blvd.  
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 

For your convenience, following are the links to access the proposed rules: 

2015 Proposed Merit Rule Changes: 
http://www.ok.gov/opm/documents/2015ProposedRuleChanges.pdf 

Appendix A: http://www.ok.gov/opm/documents/AppendixA260Chapter25-2015Revoked.pdf 

Appendix B: http://www.ok.gov/opm/documents/AppendixB260ChapterNew.pdf 

This information is being provided electronically for your convenience and review. In order to 
save on printing costs, copies will not be available at the January 22nd meeting. Your copying 
and bringing it with you will be very much appreciated. 

Any questions or comments regarding this memorandum may be directed to Matt Stewart, 
Deputy General Counsel/OMES, at matt.stewart@omes.ok.gov or (405) 522-0663. 

Thank you, and we hope to see you or your representative on Jan. 22. 
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